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MEMORANDUM

TO: [Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Exccutive Sceretary

JFROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CLEO 'J} ¢
DATE: November 13, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0290
City Streets - Closing of Air Rights Over a Portion of Linden Avenuce
(Wart 11, Section 9., Block 501)

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked 1o comment on City
Council Bill No. 13-0290, Closing of Air Rights Over a Portion of Linden Avenue.

The BDC supports this Bill which calls for closing Air Rights over a portion of the 800
block of Linden Avenue. The closing of air rights will allow the University of Maryland
Medical System to construct an adequate sized Ambulatory Care Center on a restricted property
at their mid-town campus and provide expanded medical services. BDC respectfully requests
that Bill No. 13-0290 is given favorable consideration by the City Council.
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